AAPT “Ben Farmer” Scholarship

The Arkansas Association of Pupil Transportation will be awarding one $2,000 scholarship to a graduating senior from an accredited Arkansas Public, Private or Parochial High School for the 2018-2019 school year.  

Please fill out the scholarship application completely and return to your counselor’s office by April 10th.  Please include a copy of your current transcript.
Student’s Full Name_____________________________________Phone _________________
Parent’s Name(s)_______________________________________________________________
Home Address________________________________________________________________
Number in your immediate family, including applicant______Ages of siblings in the home___
High School you will be graduating from____________________Date of Graduation_______ 
High School Address___________________________________________________________ 

High School Counselor’s Name___________________________Phone #_________________

Current GPA____________Class Rank_____________

Name of College or University you plan to attend____________________________________
Have you been accepted? _______If you have been accepted please include a copy of your letter.
Desired Degree/Program of study __________________________________________________
Other scholarships/amounts awarded thus far_________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
Write a short essay explaining why you would like to be considered for this scholarship.

(Please attach to the application)

Note: Counselors, please forward all applications by April 12thth for consideration to: 

Rhonda Harris, AAPT Officer

Sheridan School District

400 North Rock Street
Sheridan, AR  72150
rhondaharris@sheridanschools.org
